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SB 243-1 is a slap at the Second Amendment—a waste of OSP time, a threat to our 

rights, and a gift to criminals. I say no. Honor what our forefathers wrote: kill this bill, 

fund real enforcement, and let free Oregonians keep their arms unmolested. That’s 

the American and the Oregonian way. Thank you.   

 

 


